
 

TERM DATES 2023 
Term 1 2023 will 

commence on      
FRIDAY 3RD         
FEBRUARY 
And finish              

Thursday 6th April  
This will be a 9 week 

term. 
**Competitive 

Squad your start 
dates will be in your 
gymnasts packs that 
they receive at prize 

giving** 
 

REGISTRATIONS 
WILL OPEN IN THE 

NEW YEAR—PLEASE 
KEEP AN EYE OUT 

ON OUR FACEBOOK 
AND WEBSITE.   
A LINK WILL BE 

EMAILED OUT TO 
OUR GFA MEMBERS. 

All GFA Members 
need to re-register 

 
**FEE INCREASE** 

There will be a      
increase in the new 
year, with our term 
fees due to rising 

cost. 
Thank you for your 

understanding.  

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

We still have a lot of Christmas Raffle books out—these 
are due back by Tuesday 13th December 

The raffle will be drawn Thursday 14th December. The 
Winners will be notified by phone and posted on our      
Facebook page. We still have plenty of spare books      

available at the gym office, please return all raffle books 
and donations by the due date. We are hoping to have 6 

Christmas Hampers . Thank you to everyone who has     
already sold books and donated to our raffle. 

Much Appreciated 

 

SPORT TARANAKI SPORT AWARDS 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA was the lucky recipient to the 
Club of the year award at the 2022 Taranaki Sports 

Award held recently. 

Congratulations to our team, committee and members. 

Congratulations to Hayley Jury who was also nominated 
for Coach of the Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS    
ALL online payments 

NEED to have a            
reference with Child 
Name and Invoice   

Number. Thank You 

**DETOUR**           
Please note that there is 

a detour in Waitara 
township (down the road 
from the gym) Richmond 

Street by Owae Marae 
has been closed due to 
Road Maintenance —

please follow the detour 
signs. This will add an 

extra 5 minutes  to your 
journey. Thank you for 

your patience. 

WAITARA CHRISTMAS PARADE 

Waitara Christmas Parade—Saturday 10th December. Our 
club will have a float in it this year. We would like our      
members to be apart of this, siblings are more than        

welcome to join us on the float All GFA CLASSES please 
wear Christmas Colours and Santa Hats or Reindeer Antlers 

etc (Siblings to wear the same please)  

Competitive Squat Gymnasts please wear your Competition 
Leotard and a Santa Hat or reindeers antlers etc. Please 

meet at the Waitara War Memorial Hall at 8.45am to help 
decorate the float. Parade starts at 10am (We will meet 

back at War Memorial Hall after the parade) 

We have amazing Volunteer Parents who have organized 
our float. “The Gingerbread House” 

Please Note: We will not have Saturday morning classes on 
this day, if you would like to come on Friday 9th December 
in replacement of the Saturday class, please book with Kelly 

at gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

Thank you for your understanding. 

INTERNATIONAL NEWS 

We have Olivia, Cailin, Luci, Piper and Chloe heading off 
to there International Competition in Hawaii in the new 

year. Coaches Shirley Baker and Hayley Jury will be   
joining the team of 5. They will be training very hard 

during the Festive Season.  

Best Wishes and Safe Travels. 

 

Hayley Jury will be heading to Turkey at the end of 
March—she has been picked as the New Zealand Judge 

to go to Junior Worlds. Congratulations. 

MERCHANDISE 

We should have our Merchandise ready for collection 
in a few weeks. 

Thank you from the team @   

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Kelly Richards - GFA Lead Coach 

Ph: 027 778 4488 

E: gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


